Welcome to Third Grade!
June 2022

Dear Parents,

We would like o welcome your child to our Third Grade Class for the 2022-2023
school year at Cornelia F. Bradford School, P.S. #16. The following is a list of
supplies your child will need:
[J 4 composition-style hard-covered notebooks-at least 100 pages—wIDE=RULED:
NO SPIRAL NOTEBOOKS! NO RING BINDERS!
[J Box of Pencils,
[0 Whiteboard-9 x 115 inches.
[J 4-pack dry-erase markers—black—wide tip
OJ erasers, sharpener, small box of crayons(NO MORE THAN 16)
[J erasable pens—BLUE OR BLACK ONLY-For ELA
[J 2 highlighters—different colors
[J Pencil case (not too big, preferably soft)—storage space is VERY limited!
[J 2 POCKET folder for notices/ worksheets to go home
[J multiplication flashcards ( these stay at home for practice)
J 1 roll of paper towels; 1 box tissues; 1 bottle hand sanitizer;
1 container Lysol/Clorox cleaning cloths
[J 1 pkg. copy paper--by September 19th
[ earbuds or headphones--in a closable bag--students need their own (they will
stay in school). Please make sure all headphones are wired, no bluetooth.

[J PLEASE LABEL YOUR CHILD'S NAME/HOMEROOM ON THE FRONT OF ALL
NOTEBOOKS. WE WILL LABEL THE SUBJECTS WHEN THEY GET TO CLASS.

We look forward to a productive and enjoyable year with your child.
Sincerely,

Third Grade Teachers



